Year 1

Mrs Lucarelli's Weekly Newsletter. 25th January 2019

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am (- 8:55am

This Week...

In English this week we have been adapting the story of the Enormous Turnip. We have changed the characters in the story and have created our own Zig Zag story plan. We explored how our characters are feeling as they pull out the giant root vegetable.

We have been practising our handwriting and have been trying to form each letter correctly. Please continue this practise at home. I have sent home a sheet in their homework showing how we form each letter in year 1.

In maths we have been counting in 2s, 5's and 10s. We have been using this skill to count different amounts of 2, 5 and 10 pence pieces.

Next Week....

We will be writing our own stories in English.

In Maths we will be looking at the properties of shapes.

Reminders

Please send reading books and book bags in daily.

Named water bottles can be sent in for children to have a drink in class time.

Toast can be paid for on Parent Pay to ensure your child receives toast. \(^{\circ}

A BIG Well Done

to those who have been on 'Outstanding' 3 or more times this week!

William, Freddie, Charlie, Harry, Max, Sofia, Edward, Lewis, Emily and Ruby.

Certificates and Awards

Curriculum Certificate -

Edward for fantastic Maths.

Christian Value Certificate for

Justice -

Freddie

Homework

Homework will now be handed out on a Friday to be handed in on Wednesday. Spelling tests will be on Monday.